11. SUPPORT FOR NEW SOUTH WEST SWIMMING POOL COMPLEX

' The Board decided to seek support for the inclusion of this new facility in the Council’s capital works
programme; this will be reported back to the Board’s Community Services Committee.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


